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December 6 , 1990

Docket No. 50-346
License No. NPF-3
EA 90-109

Toledo Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald Shelton

Vice President
liuclear

Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Oentlemen:

SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RESPONSE TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION

This acknowledges receipt of your letter of October 29, 1990. We have

reviewed your corrective actions and have no further questions at this time.

We will review the continued adequacy of your corrective actions durin9 future

inspections.

Sincerely,

&|L
'

A. Bert Davis
Regional Administrator

cc: L. Storz, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident inspector, Rlll
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert E. Owen, Ohio

Department of Health
A. Grandjean, State of Ohio,

Public Utilities Commission
J. Lieberman, OE
J. Luchman, OE
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